Records for November 5

Contribution: $10,811.
Bible Class - 92
AM Worship — 118
PM Worship — 82

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES
Sunday A.M. Worship.....10:00 a.m.
Sunday P.M. Worship......5:00 p.m.

Wednesday P.M............. 7:00 p.m.

Elders

Forrest Bomar Duane Kimble
Mickey Sandlin
Minister - Ken Hope
Associate Minister - Tyler Bush
Adult Education - Duane Kimble
Elementary Education - Alan Stevens

Mission Evangelists
Ronald Coleman — Rowlett
Dan Flournoy — Arlington, TX
Ricky Gootam — India
Bryant Perry — India Orphanage
Daniel Gaines — Tanzania Missions
Brown Trail School of Preaching
TGRN Gospel Radio Network
In Search of the Lord’s Way — TV Program

Office & Mailing Address
1102 E Centerville Road
Garland, Texas 75041
972-278-3179
Website: www.centervilleroad.org

Newsletter

Centerville Road Church of Christ

Garland, Tx 75041 November 12, 2023

Bible Class — 9am
Auditorium: Tyler Bush
“All About the Bible”

Worship Service:
10am — Ken Hope
Spm - Tyler Bush

MEN TO SERVE
November 12

A.M.
Opening Prayer: Ralph Buchanan
Communion: Grant Dixon
Offering: Mike Meyers
Scripture: Cade McCay
Closing Prayer: Elzie Hunt

P.M
Opening Prayer: Ralph Buchanan
Communion: Luke Hamilton
Offering: Erick Rucker
Scripture: Matt Clark
Closing Prayer: Rodrigo Martinez



https://d.docs.live.net/97e199c461b763eb/Newsletter/News%202020/August%202020/www.centervilleroad.org

Centerville Road will host the Youth
Group on November 19, after evening
worship. If you are willing to make a

dessert for this event, please contact

Mendy Rucker.

Upcoming Events to Note!

+ Today at 5 pm - Kingdom Kids — Ages 4 years
— High School are invited to sit in the front two
rows before worship for a few minutes of scripture
memorization.

+ Ladies Bible Class — will not meet again until
November 29.

+ Give Away Day is planned for December 9.
A list of suggestions is now available, and items
will be collected in Room 6. For Questions, please
see Justin or Rachel McCary.

# If you wish to help with a donation for purchase of
items for the Senior Holiday Bags, please see
Raelynn Bush.

+ Willing Sheets for 2024 are now available at the
Welcome Center for all our Baptized members,
please pick one up, fill it out and turn it in as
quickly as possible.

+ Ladies, Save the Date! The Ladies Holiday
Party is being planned for December 16, here at
the building. There will be more details soon!

Remembering in Our Prayers ...

Gary Chambers was hospitalized this past
week for rest. He has become overwhelmed
with many tasks and responsibilities. Please
mail cards to their home address.

Jim Tickner is recovering at home after
having a port and feeding tube put in place after
his recent cancer diagnosis. He will begin a
series of treatments.

Mickey Sandlin is recovering from hip
replacement surgery.

Ed Carr was released after a hospital stay for
treatment of low sodium.

Gene Jones was admitted to Presbyterian
Hospital for tests and evaluation.

Jim & Pam Myers have been confined at
home — Jim is the caregiver for Pam and cards
and calls will be appreciated.

Paul Lamb will meet Monday, November 14
for a “planning appointment” and will be set up
for a series of radiation treatments.

Jeannie Miller has been recovering at home
after back surgery.

Sherry Heil is scheduled for surgery on
December 5th,

Hospice  Care: Sammye  Martin
Burch Kinney (former member)




We at Centerville Road Church Of Christ
want to share our extra blessings in a
one-day event with the community.

EVERYTHING IS FREE!
- HOUSEHOLD GOODS

« SMALL FURNITURE ..
« CLOTHES |

DECEMBER 9, 2023
9AM-2PM

1102 E. Centerville Road
Garland, Texas 75041
Ph: (972) 278-3179
centervilleroad.org




Please join the Wylie Church of
Christ as we help grow “Families of
Faith.” Speaker: Steve Minor.

All are welcome.

Here’s what to anticipate:
Babysitting provided - Sa
Free Lunch - Sat & Sun

Q&A—Sat

972-442-5513 901 S Ballard Ave, WWW.WCOC.0rg

Wylie, TX



Address:

6130 N State Hwy 37
PO Box 932
Winnshoro, TX 75494

Phone:

903.629.5898

Email:

lambsacademyof
biblicalstudies
@gmail.com

Web Page

Theiambsacademyof
biblicalstudies.com

Board of Directors

Jim Emery

Garth Johnson
Jim Hampton
Chris McElyea
Preston McElyea

LamMB’s ACADEMY
OF BiBLICAL STUDIES

November 1, 2023

Brethren,

Greetings from The Lambs Academy of Biblical Studies. The Academy
opened in September of this year, and we are nearing the completion of our
first quarter of studies. The Academy offers five advanced level courses each
quarter. Our next quarter begins in January and registration is underway. The
Academy is open to men and women (age 16 and up) that desire to further
strengthen their knowledge and spiritual maturity. Students may take classes
in person, by Zoom, or recording. Registration for the Winter 2024 quarter
must be received by December 31, 2023. The Academy charges NO tuition
fees. Students, individuals, and congregations may donate to this work by
sending a check or money order to PO Box 932 Winnsboro, TX 75494

Please visit the website at www.thelambsacademyofbiblicalstudies.com
for application information, faculty biographies and other information. Full
contact information may be found in the attached brochure. We will be happy
to talk with elderships or give a presentation at your congregation regarding
this work. We most of all covet your prayers that God will bless this work as we
move forward!
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Chris McElyea

Director
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